INFRARED INTERPRETER’S DAILY LOG
	Incident Name:
Four Corners
ID-PAF-005394
	IR Interpreter(s):
Zack Muirbrook
Zack.muirbrook@usda.gov
	Local Dispatch Phone:
Payette
208-634-2757
	Interpreted Size:
13,712 Acres
Growth last period:
9 Acres 

	Flight Time:
2307 MDT
Flight Date:
09/09/2022
	Interpreter(s) location:
Idaho Falls, ID
Interpreter(s) Phone:
208-221-3775
	GACC IR Liaison:
Nate Yorgason
GACC IR Liaison Phone:
435-590-1107
	National Coordinator:
Tom Mellin
National Coord. Phone:
505-301-8167

	Ordered By:
Zachary Lyon (SITL)
775-455-5446
	A Number:
A-174
	Aircraft/Scanner System:
N350SM/TK9
	Pilots/Techs:
Tech: Wren

	IRIN Comments on imagery:
2 passes, alignment a little off in spots
	Weather at time of flight:
clear
	Flight Objective:
IR heat perimeter and heat sources

	Date and Time Imagery Received by Interpreter:
09/09/2022 2340 MDT
	Type of media for final product:
IRIN Daily Log, Shapefiles, File Geodatabase, KMZ, PDF Maps
Digital files sent to:
NIFS and FTP (Address Below)    /incident_specific_data/great_basin/2022_Incidents/2022_FourCorners/IR

	Date and Time Products Delivered to Incident:
09/10/2022 0255 MDT
	

	Comments /notes on tonight’s mission and this interpretation:

I started from a perimeter downloaded from NIFS at 0020.  

Growth was minimal.  There were a few very small areas that grew across the containment line. They are along Anderson Creek Rd between Van Wyck Cr and French Cr. They are all contained by the road though.  Other than those, the rest of the growth was in interior islands still.   There was no intense heat. Still a lot of scattered and isolated heat but not near as much as previous shifts. I had more time and there was less heat, so I was able to digitize scattered heat at a finer scale. There is more isolated to the NW and more scattered and concentrated isolated to the east. There are still a lot of large, unburned islands in the interior.

There is an isolated heat source about 4 miles from the perimeter to the NW. It is near NF-206 just north of where NF-214 ties into it. Possibly not wildfire related





